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District 82 DCM Report: I am excited and humbled to step into the DCM position for
2025 & 2026. I hope to be able to assist with outreach to inactive groups, creating more
district events, and outreach to the non-AA community through my service. We will look
at our last group inventory to accomplish our goals as a group. With the IT position
filled, we are now offering hybrid meetings as an option to attend District meetings. Last
month I attended meetings outside of the Angleton/Brazosport area that are less active
with the district. There was some positive feedback and interest in the hybrid option
from these groups. Our district will begin discussion of quarterly events, to include
roundtable discussions, workshops, and unity activities. The district committee will also
review community activities to determine where and how AA can best carry the
message. Fresh Start, in West Columbia, is a new group that has been formed and
registered with GSO! We also have members working to create a group for the
homeless in Freeport! Big things are happening as we follow His direction, stay tuned
for more!
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